
This traffic calming project is meant to improve the experience of residents 
living on NE 28th Street and neighbors accessing Ardmore Park and other 
neighborhood destinations. We often make more than one change to a road 
when we try to reduce speeds. The changes to the road will be selected based 
on design considerations, community feedback and available budget. As we 
start to design this project, we’d like to get your feedback.

We often make more than one change to a road when we try to reduce speeds. 
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Take our short survey!
Respond to the short, anonymous survey available at 
BellevueWA.gov/NE-28th-Street-Survey or by scanning the 
QR code by September 6, 2024 to let us know what you think 
about different options to reduce vehicle speeds along this 
road. If you’d like a hard copy of the survey, please reach out 
via the contact information below.

Contact: Rohit Ammanamanchi, Senior Planner 
425-452-7199 | rammanamanchi@bellevuewa.gov
TRN-24-14651b
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Transportation Department
450 110th Avenue NE
P.O. Box 90012
Bellevue, WA 98009-90012
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For alternate formats, interpreters, 
or reasonable modification requests 

please phone at least 48 hours in advance 
425-452-7925 (voice) or email ghagstrom@
bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding 
modifications, contact the City of Bellevue 
ADA, Title VI, and Equal Opportunity Officer 
at ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov.


